Date: June 8 2004
Gonzaga College High School
Washington DC 20001

Dear, Mr. Lamb,

Thank you very much for taking the time to talk with us the other day, 1 enjoyed

our meeting and I think that I got a lot out of it. Your role as a leader is admirable and the

service you provide for those around you is invaluable.

From your presentation I learned about many attributes of a leader that I had not
known before, and I believe that your advice will be fundamental to my progress as a
leader in the future.

Thank you very much again for your time and thought.

Sincerely,






